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Principal’s Message 

There has been so much positive feedback 
from you around remote learning 
provision, phone calls home and also 
during the Parents’ Evening phonecalls 
this week- it is great to be able to pass on 
your positive comments to all the school 
staff who have worked tirelessly not just 
over the last term but always! 
I’m sure you’ll join with me in extending 
a huge thanks to every member of staff in 
school for their hard work. 
Have a lovely Easter break and we look 
forward to welcoming you back in school 
on Monday April 12th 
 
Liz Latham 
As a school we are following Government guidelines 
to stay safe. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-for-the-public  

Essential Information – Covid: 
Important guidance that you must follow if your child 
tests positive for Covid over the holiday. You must 
contact the office by phone/email immediately if your 
child shows symptoms on these dates which then 
result in a positive test: 
Friday 26th March 
Saturday 27th March 
Sunday 28th March 
This is to ensure we can use our contact tracing 
procedures in order to notify staff and other pupils to 
self-isolate where necessary. Thank you 

Nursery Places 
Do you have a child who is due to start nursery 
in September? If your child was born between 
Sept 2017 and Aug 2018 then you could give 
your child the best start to their school days by 
signing up for our nursery. We are happy to 
offer any combination of hours (30 / 15 or 
even full time school hours!) Please contact 
the school office to find out more and book 
your place before they’re all gone! 

Honours Awards Spring 2 
Rod Campbell - Loki 

Sue Hendra – James 

Julia Donaldson - Louie 

Mini Grey – Relm 

Eric Carle - Leo 

Oliver Jeffers- Miller 

Valerie Thomas – Lily-Mae 

Roald Dahl - Abdulkarim 

Roger Hargreaves- Meghna 

Shaun Tan – Caiden 

Ross Montgomery - Adam 

Charlie Mackesy - Max 

JK Rowling – Lucy 

Gill Lewis – Patryk 

Anthony Browne - Kian 

Forest Foxes 
Yesterday the 
academy had a special 
visitor – Filbert Fox 
came to visit the 
children and present 
our Forest Foxes logo 
competition winner 
with a prize. He had a 
Covid safe walk 
around the outside 
of the building to say 
hello to all. The 
children were very 
excited. 
Congratulations to 
the winner whose 
design will be used 
by Forest Foxes. 
 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 

 

‘For 

demonstrating 

excellent 

investigative 

skills and 

knowledge in 

Science.’ 
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